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Please support SB422!  I've been a motorcyclist for many years.  I lived in Oregon for 

12 years before moving to California in 2013, and I've just moved back.  In California 

I split lanes daily on my commute - it saved me tons of time and kept me safer as a 

motorcyclist.  Please support this bill, it will be good for motorcyclists, good for 

drivers, and good for Oregon - thank you! 


